
 
Dear Valued Partners, 

 

Mabuhay! 

 

As part of our continuous commitment to enhancing guest experiences, we would like to 

inform you that there will be a scheduled renovation in our Amuma Suites (Rooms 337-342) 

this April 1, 2025, with an expected reopening by June 30, 2025. Upgraded rooms will 

feature refreshed interiors and enhanced amenities for a more comfortable stay. 

 

While renovations may involve some construction activity, rest assured that we are 
committed to minimizing disruptions, maintaining our high standards of service, and ensuring 
a delightful stay for you. 
 
Should you have further questions or need help in bookings, please contact us at (032) 263 
4410, (+63) 917 814 5943, (+63) 998 967 2785 or via email at maribago@bluewater.com.ph 
 
We appreciate your unwavering partnership and patience during this challenging period. 
Looking forward to welcoming guests with enhanced and memorable experiences at 
Bluewater Maribago Beach Resort. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 

Bluewater Maribago Beach Resort 
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